
This letter contains one page.

To: Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO), 180 E. Broad Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215- 
3793

Dear Sir/Madam:

Re: case No; 18-0081-EL-CSS

I have received a letter from you dated February 14^^ 2018, informing me that a meeting will be 

held on April 2nd, 2018 at the Commission in Hearing Room 11-C, 180 East Broad Street, 11^*^ 
Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793.

However, there is a conflict, as I have booked air ticket to travel overseas from March 27^'^ to 

April 10*^. And my wife, Qi Yu, is not going to the meeting, since her English is not good enough 

for necessary discussion.

Therefore, I request the meeting be postponed to after April IS^'^ 2018, or, be canceled if 
Cleveland Electric Illumination Company agrees to pay me $1000.00 as a simple solution to this 

Issue.

Yours sincerely, 

Xian Mao OvO

Date: the twenty-third day of February, 2018
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